[bookmark: _GoBack]John E. Codwell Elementary School
Safety Meeting
January 15, 2020


Time: 3:05 pm – 3:45 pm

Members: Ms. Poledore, Ms. Charchere, Ms. Toyloy and Ms. Henry

Items Addressed:
1. At the next faculty meeting we will have a brief review of Inclement Weather procedures and the Intruder Dill will be completed this month.  
2. The Safety Plans that were discussed at the October meeting are in place and currently there are no any other students on the list in need of a safety plan.
3. Early dismissal is January 17th – We know this is a day when many students go home differently than normal, so we want to make sure everyone is in their designated dismissal area.

